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New Replacement Part for SF56 Series 
Micro SIM Card Connector 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 17, 2014 MB – 171 

This is a formal notification for the new replacement part for the SF56 Series. 

 
Phasing Out Part No.    Replacement Part No. 

SF56S006V4A  SF56S006V4B 

 
A revised version of the SF56 connector has been released with a minor design change to 

improve the reliability of the connector when a non-compliant SIM card is inserted. The reliability 

improvement has been accomplished by increasing the length of the coil spring guide. Please 

see the diagram below for more details on the change.  

 

The footprints are compatible, so the new version can be used as a drop in replacement. Please 

promote the B type to any new customers, and also try to have existing customers switch to the 

B type. The new replacement part is now available to purchase. 

For any questions regarding this replacement product, please contact Marketing at 

minejimak@jae.com.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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